

To: Larry Visoski[REDACTED] Darren
Indyke[REDACTED] CARLUZ TOYLO[REDACTED]
From: J
Sent: Sun 5/26/2019 8:46:53 PM
Subject: Re: Wind update

it will be tucson first. wheels up at 1 pm then 5 pm to pb. arrival around 11p,

On Sun, May 26, 2019 at 2:33 PM Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Jeffrey
Wind tomorrow forecast is 25mph,,, current wind gust is 45mph,,,
So my guess, tomorrow will be half as windy as we are experiencing today,

Sunny sky tomorrow, High 78 degrees

Zorro - PBI flight time 3+10min (+38kt tailwind)

Thx
Larry

Sent from my iPad

--

please note

The information contained in this communication is
confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may
constitute inside information, and is intended only for
the use of the addressee. It is the property of
JEE

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this
communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited
and may be unlawful. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify us immediately by
return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com, and
destroy this communication and all copies thereof,
including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved